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February 12, 2010

Debra Howland, Executive Director
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
21 Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

RE: Parent Guaranty

Dear Ms. Howland:

Pursuant to my discussion with Robert Wyatt at the Public Utilities Commission, enclosed
herewith please find a new parental Guaranty for the two year license period expiring on March
18, 2012.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions or concerns, please
do not hesitate to contact me directly at 603-430-5302.

Sincerely,

Katherine K. Battles
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